To

Subject Marching Band: OE Band Update 9-9-19
From Jeff Smikahl <jsmikahloe@olatheschools.org>

<JENNIFER@BILLAMFAMILY.COM>

Date 2019-09-09 12:00



## Parents and Students-

Thanks to the parents that helped this past weekend with the Old Settlers Day parade. I thought the kids did a great job!

I wanted to remind everyone about the booster meeting Tuesday evening at 7 p.m. in the band room. There have been a lot of questions about the marching festival schedule and I hope to provide a lot of details about the marching season at the meeting. It has also come to my attention that some parents are working off of a calendar from last spring that had some "unconfirmed" dates on it. Please reference the calendar on the band website as it is always the most up to date calendar available. We also had a hard copy calendar that we handed out at back to school night that is more accurate than the spring calendar. If you are unable to attend the meeting please check the members only side of the website later in the week and we will have minutes from the meeting posted.

A reminder that our first game (and one of only three home regular season games) is this coming Friday night. We hope you are able to attend and see all of the hard work the kids have been putting into the show! An additional reminder that Saturday, September 21st will be our annual CBAC open rehearsal followed by a parent preview of the entire competitive show at the end. More details will be shared about that event at the booster meeting.

Parents of percussion students in 2nd hour, I hope to have a little more information about the trip to Indianapolis for the National Percussion Festival at the meeting as well.

Thanks, Mr. Smikahl